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Addendum 1 
INFORMAL REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 18032 
For Bradley Lake Hydropower & Alaska Intertie Insurance Review 

  
 
November 20, 2017 
 
 
Addendum 1 is issued for the following purposes: 
 
A. Scope of Work: 
 
4.  Make a written recommendation to AEA and the BPMC of the most appropriate options for 

insurance considering but not limited to cost, scope of coverage, limits of protection, deductible, 
and financial security deleted and replaced with for Bradley with consideration of Prudent 
Utility Practices.  

6.  DELETED. Structure insurance programs properly to eliminate gaps or overlaps in coverage and 
provide the limits needed by Bradley Lake. Broker must review existing insurance and be very 
specific in its RFP response with respect to improvements it can achieve in coverage, limits, and 
cost.  

All other information remains the same.  
 
Thank you for your interest in this IRFP. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Kris Bentler, Contracts Administrator 
Alaska Energy Authority 
kbentler@aidea.org 
Phone 907-771-3035 


